
 

12th June 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 4 Trip to Manchester Museum  
Tuesday 11th (4A and 4C) July 2023 

Wednesday 12th (4B) July 2023 

This half term we plan to take the children to visit the newly reopened Manchester Museum on 

the above dates. We will leave school at around 9am and return in time for usual pick-up 

arrangements.  

There are a number of wonderful exhibitions and collections housed at the Manchester 

Museum so this is a fantastic opportunity for the children to explore and fire their imaginations 

and curiosity. 

We will be making our way there via bus and given the time of year, please dress them 

appropriately and ensure they have a full water bottle and sun cream applied beforehand. 

In order to provide this opportunity, we are asking for a voluntary donation of £3.00 to cover 

the cost of transport and admission to the museum. If we do not receive sufficient contributions, 

the trip may have to be cancelled. This contribution can be made via Parent Pay. If your child 

is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the trip being funded by school.  

All children on school dinners will be provided with a free school packed lunch, however you 

may provide your own if you wish. If your child is usually on packed lunch, please bring this in 

as usual.  

Parent Volunteers: 

We would welcome offers of help from parents who could attend on the day. If you are able 

to help, please fill in the form below: 

https://forms.gle/wafdP7KuTFpPrAx79 

We will advise you further closer to the time, although regrettably there will only be a limited 

number of places available. As ever, we would be very grateful for your support. 

Many thanks, 

Year 4 Teachers  

Respect. Believe. Achieve. 
 


